
The time for Resident Appreciation is here! We 

want to show our gratitude to all of our residents 

by hosting a week of festivities from September 

9th to 14th. There will be  plenty of fun events,       

entertainment, and delicious food for everyone to 

enjoy. In addition to the physical events, we will 

also have a Spirit Week. Each time you dress up 

according to the theme and have your photo     

taken at the front desk, you will be entered into a 

raffle for a chance to win $50! As we look forward 

to cooler temperatures, we encourage everyone 

to stay hydrated. Happy September! We are     

excited to celebrate with you! 

 

September 

2024        



Toni F. 

Bea W. 

Pauline C. 

Nadine M. 

Jimmie H. 



 Be strong and           

courageous. Do not be 

afraid; do not be        

discouraged, for the 

LORD your God will be 

with you wherever you 

go.  

Joshua 1:9 Bill B. 



 

Happy Hour 

 

Vet-to-Vet 

September Craft! 

Friday,                          

September 27th, 3:00 PM                                      

Library  

Wednesday, September 

25th at  3:30PM                                 

Thursday, September 

19th at 10:30AM  

Wine Down                

Wednesday 

Scam Presentation 

Flu Clinic Life Coach     

Presentation with 

Dr. Phoenix 

Thursday, September 

19th at 2:00PM                                   

Fridays,  September 6th 

and 20th from 11:00AM-

1:00PM 

Peaceful Patterns 

with Katy! 
Saturday Socials 

Saturdays, September 

14th and 28th at 

2:30PM 

Thursday, September 

17th at 3:00 PM  

Wednesday, September 

25th at 2:00PM   

Every Saturday in the   

Library!                     



 

 

In room visits September 

19th beginning at       

10:00 AM Please sign up!                                  

Appointment Only 

 

 

Mimi’s Bistro & Bakery 

Walker Scooter       

Repair  
Lunch Outing 

Chick-Fil-A 9/23 

 

Red Robin 9/19 

Brunch Outing 

Dinner Outing 





THE HANDIWORK OF GOD: 

September was always a month that        
displayed the handiwork of the Lord to me. 
As a young man, it was the ripening of the 
grain in the fields that was yet another confirmation that 
the  seasons are here and planting and harvesting have 
happened again. It was just like the Lord promised Noah 
and all his descendants right after the flood: “As long as 
the earth endures, seedtime and harvest, cold and heat, 
summer and winter, day and night will never cease.”   
Genesis 8:23. 

As I grew and continued in my education and training, it 
was the start of school: Elementary, High School,         
University, Seminary, and Doctoral Studies where the  
constant emphasis on learning showed me that God had 
had a hand in all that was made, discovered and recorded. 
No new thoughts have been created, they are only        
discovered and recorded, “What has been will be again, 
what has been done will be done again, there is nothing 
new under the sun. Is there anything of which one can say, 
‘Look! This is something new?’ It was here already, long 
ago. It was here before our time.” Ecclesiastes 1:9-10. 

In our election this year there will be a proposition about 
abortions in Arizona and it is called Proposition 139—I 
would ask you to read Psalm 139 several times before you 
vote on this vital bill. I think you will see the handiwork of 
God is obvious. God works through principles not           
coincidences. 

God bless you, Chaplain Tom Haney 




